


October 15, 2021 

To: All UAW Local Union Officers 

Greetings: 

UAW’s 2021 Referendum on the IEB election method is quickly approaching.  The Monitor 
and the IEB are working together to ensure that all eligible members are able to vote, and as 
part of that process, we ask for your assistance.   

We remind all ůocal Ƶnion leaders that the Referendum Rules do not restrict the sharing of factual 
information about the Referendum. To that end, we ask that you share the information 
contained in the attached one-page notice with the members of your ůocal Ƶnion and post 
physical copies wherever appropriate (i.e., official union bulletin boards, meeting halls, 
worksites, etc.) and scans or electronic copies to any local union websites or social media.  Ideally, 
if it is possible to e-mail this notice to members using local union e-mail distribution lists, please 
send it along as soon as possible. 

Respectfully, 

/s/Neil Barofsky 

Ray Curry Frank Stuglin    Neil Barofsky 
President Secretary-Treasurer   Monitor 
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